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 Invitation to the tenth joint UNIFAC Consortium and DDB User Meeting on 

September 18th/19th 2012 
 
 

We would like to invite you to the tenth joint UNIFAC Consortium and DDBST User Meeting. 

This will take place at the TGO, Technologie- und Gründerzentrum Oldenburg and at 

DDBST, on Tuesday and Wednesday, September 18th/19th 2012. 

 

Not only members of the UNIFAC Consortium or DDBST customers are welcome, but also 

all other people interested in the advances of phase equilibrium thermodynamics. 

For all participants who arrive already on Monday the 17th an informal get-together party will 

take place at Café & Bar Celona, Markt 4, starting at 19:30. 

 
As in the years before we will show the progress of the group contribution models original 
UNIFAC, modified UNIFAC and PSRK. Furthermore we would like to inform you about the 
actual status of VTPR (Volume Translated Peng Robinson) group contribution equation of 
state. 
  

At the meeting DDBST we will present new and improved features of the Dortmund Data 

Bank and the integrated software package DDBSP. 

 

An optional laboratory tour offers the chance to become acquainted with the experimental 

facilities of the Laboratory for Thermophysical Properties (LTP).  

 

In order to present an interesting scientific program also the participants from industry are 

encouraged to deliver short lectures about any topic of common interest in the area of 

thermophysical property data estimation, correlation, measurement, application and the use 

of DDB/DDBSP. 

 

In the evening a dinner for the participants as well as the scientific co-workers from DDBST 

and LTP will be arranged.  

 

On Wednesday, September 19th an intensive course and an advanced topics workshop will 

be offered by DDBST GmbH free of charge. A course outline can be found in the enclosures. 

Furthermore you will have the opportunity to discuss individual topics with the people from 

DDBST and LTP.  

 

For anybody who would like to take part, we recommend accommodations in the hotels given 

on the general information sheet enclosed. 
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Please inform us about your participation and possible lectures/contributions by 

returning the enclosed form by mail or fax within the next weeks but latest until 

August 31st 2012.    

 

The most up-to-date information about the meeting can be found on the UNIFAC consortium 

home page (http://unifac.ddbst.de/) 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcome you at the meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jürgen Gmehling 

 

 

Enclosures 

Additional information 

Preliminary time table 

Participation announcement 
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